
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

27th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

New St John’s CE Primary After School Club 

After consulting you regarding interest in us extending our wraparound care offer to include after school 
provision, we are excited to announce that St John’s CE Primary School will be introducing a new After-School 
Club starting from Monday 3rd March. We understand that juggling family schedules can sometimes be 
challenging, and we are committed to supporting you with a flexible and convenient solution for after-school 
care. 

After-School Club will offer a safe, engaging, and nurturing environment for your child after school hours. 
Our aim is to provide a well-rounded experience with a variety of activities, including arts and crafts, games, 
outdoor play, and homework support. This service is designed to give both parents and children peace of 
mind, knowing that your child will be in good hands while continuing to have fun and learn. 

Key Details: 

• Opening Date: 3rd March 2025 
• Operating Hours: 3.15pm-5.45pm Term time only.  The club will not operate on INSET Days 
• Cost: £6.00 for pick up anytime up to 4.30pm.  £12.50 for pick up after 4.30pm any time up to 

5.45pm.   
• Location: Same room we use for breakfast club 
• Booking Information: Once established this will be booked and paid for in advance via Arbor. 

We will also be offering a variety of snacks and refreshments to ensure your child is well-nourished during 
their time with us. The activities will be led by our experienced staff, who will ensure a high standard of care 
and supervision. 

We believe this service will provide a wonderful opportunity for children to unwind after school, make new 
friends, and continue exploring their interests in a relaxed, safe and supportive environment. 

If you are interested in booking sessions, please can you indicate which days you would need a place for your 
child so that we can ensure we plan for numbers/correct ratios by completing the slip at the bottom of this 
letter. This will help us to understand how many staff we need to recruit. Actual bookings and payments will 
need to be made via Arbor and we will communicate again shortly so you can do this. 

We look forward to offering this exciting new service to our school community and hope it will be a valuable 
resource for your family. 

Warm regards, 

 

Amanda Aze 
Head Teacher 



 

 

 

After School Club- understanding staffing levels 

Name of Child/Children_____________________________________  Class/Classes_____________ 

Please indicate which days you will be using the club to help us to initially plan correct staffing numbers and return 

this form to the school office by Friday 31st January. 

This is not a booking form and further information will be sent out for you to book and pay for sessions via Arbor for 

all dates moving forward 
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